
Parent Survey 
 

Dear parents, 
 
We are asking that all parents/guardians fill out our parent survey. This 
anonymous survey will be used to help us maintain and improve the 
educational quality of our school. The survey is available on our website at 
www.yswpcs.org. If you are unable to complete the online form please let us 
know so we can send you a paper copy. This survey is very important for us 
as we want to know your thoughts, opinions, and ideas so we can make sure 
Young Scholars is the best it can be for you and your children. If you have 
any questions please contact the school at 412-668-2064 or 
info@yswpcs.org. Thank you for all your support. 
 
 
Mr Biyikli 
CEO 

 
 
 

Parent Survey 
 
Student Name: 
 
Yes I want a paper copy send to my home _______ 
 
No I will fill the survey online ______ 
 
Please bring this part to the school by May 30th. We need all the surveys by 
end of school year. 
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